
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 November 2005 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 A letter was received from Dianne Monck, a resident of McCormacks Bay Road, suggesting that the 

track/walkway at the end of Basil Place in McCormacks Bay be named after the late Harold Pannell. 
 
 The Board received the letter and resolved that the letter be forwarded to officers in the Greenspace 

Unit for consideration and report back to the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


